
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

14. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND APPLICATIONS- MATT BAXTER 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser sought Board approval for one application to be funded from the 

2005/06 Youth Development Scheme. 
 
 The Board resolved to fund $500 to Matt Baxter, for his attendance at the New Zealand/Australia 

Softball Friendship Series in Sydney in June 2006.  The application would be funded from the 2005/06 
Discretionary Fund. 

 
 


